
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – May 15, 2020 
 
 
Team LTC, 
 
Manitowoc County rescinded their Safer at Home Extension Order about an hour after I sent my update. 
Please see attached.  This roll back will not impact our current practices or scheduling. As I shared 
yesterday, we will continue to operate under recommended CDC guidelines, and our instructional plans 
for the remainder or this term and the summer term will not  change. We will continue to follow our plan 
for re-opening, which I communicated on May 1st. 
 
Thanks, Paul Carlsen 


